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August 24, 2018 

Tony Bearcomesout 
Northern Cheyenne TERO 

Mr. Bearcomesout, 

After several meetings between the Northern Cheyenne Utilities and 
Adamas Construction and Development Services PLLC, it was my 
understanding that Adamas would only be the technical advisors and 
NCUC would have maintenance workers do the actual work at the 
Lame Deer Lagoon project. Therefore, a TERO permit would not be 
needed. 

Respectfully, 

Sean Bad Bear 




